
We’re heading into a new dog registration year! 
We know a lot can happen in a year - including that you might have 
moved house, or your precious pup might have passed on. We want 
to make sure our records are up to date before we send out dog 
registrations. There is a discounted rate available for those who meet 
the criteria for ‘Responsible Dog Owners’. Visit our website to find out 
more and to apply online.
We have a special offer during the month of May - a reduced fee  
for microchipping your furry friend ($12.50 per dog) and Eftpos  
is available. Contact the Animal Services team on 06 857 8060  
and make a booking today.
Please let us know about any changes to your dog registration details 
by emailing dogs@chbdc.govt.nz or phone 06 857 8060. You can 
also update your details online, visit www.chbdc.govt.nz and search 
#dogrego.

A perfect venue for your next occasion
The Central Hawke’s Bay Municipal Theatre is renowned for its diverse 
array of performances and shows. However, it offers more than 
just entertainment; it's also an ideal venue for private functions like 
weddings, product launches, and corporate events.
This charming venue boasts adaptable seating arrangements and 
a captivating Art Deco ambiance, perfect for hosting your intimate 
ceremony or reception. The Stephenson Transport Auditorium 
comfortably seats 120-160 guests, while the Gwen Malden Concert 
Chambers can accommodate 60-120 attendees.
Equipped with a full commercial kitchen and bar, along with an array  
of décor and additional hire items, the venue ensures a seamless  
event experience.
To make a booking scan the QR code or visit  
www.chbtheatre.co.nz to complete the online  
booking form. For general enquires email  
chbtheatre@chbdc.govt.nz.
Stay informed about upcoming events by visiting  
www.chbtheatre.co.nz or following chbtheatre 
Facebook page.

Consultation for Central  
Hawke’s Bay District Council’s 
Three Year Plan 2024-27–  
Road to Recovery has  
now closed.
Thank you to all those who 
attended one of our Cuppa with 
a Councillor drop-in sessions, 
participated in and tuned into 
our Facebook Live - Questions 
& Answers, and those who have 
provided feedback through 
submissions.
We have received over 280 
submissions.
Council is now busily collating 
all the information, which will 
be considered by the Council 
during the Submission Hearings 
meeting on 22 May 2024. 
Deliberations will be held on  
30 May, with a view of adopting 
the final Three Year Plan at a 
meeting in mid-June.
Stay tuned on our website, 
Facebook page or keep an eye 
out in the CHB Mail for more 
information.
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